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ACTIVITY
The Hotel & Private Parking Shuttle Stop, currently located on the Departures Level at the North Knuckle (the area 
between Terminal 3 and Terminal B) will be relocated closer to Terminal 3 per the map below effective Friday, July 8, 
2022. Sigange will be updated to reflect this change.

For questions please contact LAX Landside Operations at lso@lawa.org or 424-646-5841.

New location of Terminal 3 Hotel 
& Private Parking Shuttle Stop

Effective 7/8/22

original location


